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Bengaluru,
May 05, 2022.

To

The Executive Director,

Human Resources Department,
IDBI Bank,

Head Office, IDBI Tower,
Mumbai — 400005.

Respected Sir,

Sub:- LIC IPO — working on holidays — Reg.,

Ref.- (i) H.O.Circular No.IDBI Bank/2022-23/85/RBG/PBG/42 dated April 29, 2022
(if) H.O.Circular No.IDBI Bank/2013-14/769/HR/HR-110 dated March 27, 2014
(iii)H.O.Circular No.IDBI Bank/2012-13/685/HR/HR-103 dated March 25, 2013

Vide the above referred Circular dated April 29, 2022, it was communicated that All 1855 Retail Branches
to be kept open and dealing teams of RPU, CPU-Capital Market Operations and Capital Market HO to be
functional on Sunday, May 08, 2022 for any support. From May 04, 2022 to May 09, 2022 (on all days
including Bank Holidays, all Branches to accept customer application till 7 p.m. and till the cutoff time on the
last day).

2. May 08, 2022 is Sunday and May 09, 2022 is a Holiday in West Bengal State on account of Birthday of-
Rabindranath Tagore. Keeping in view of large number of Officers working across the Country on
Sunday/Holiday, we respectfully request your goodselves to issue Head Office Circular permitting the
Officers working on Sunday/Holiday for LIC IPO to avail Compensatory Off within one month (instead of
normal stipulation of one week). We wish to bring to your kind notice that in case of working on holiday on
account of year end annual closing activities in March, 2013 and March, 2014, the Bank had issi'ed similar
instructions vide the above referred Circulars dated March 25, 2013 and March 27, 2014 respectively.

3. In this connection, we also request your goodselves that the Officers who are on sanctioned leave from 1
May 04, 2022 to May 09, 2022 and applied for leave during the same period prior to issuance of the
referred Circular dated April 29, 2022 should be exempted from working on Sunday/Holiday.

We look forward to your kind response in the matter.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

SR S

Vithal Koteswara Rao A.V.
GENERAL SECRETARY



